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Pien, Janet

From: Michael Rewey [hiwayman@chorus.net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 5:14 PM
To: Pien, Janet
Cc: Phillips, Rob
Subject: Agenda Item 12 - North Sherman Study

Janet, could you make my supporting comments available to the Board? 
 
Board Members.  I have been following the N. Sherman 4 to 3 lane conversion since 1995, when the first staff report 
supported the conversion.  Now a new staff report with a full turn- over in leadership supports it again.  I fully agree with 
the conclusions of both reports and urge approval by your board. 
 
Even without the bonus of bike lanes the conversion stands on the merits of motor vehicle and pedestrian safety alone.  
National study after national study, even auto-oriented Iowa DOT, support the type of conversion that is to take place on 
N. Sherman. 
 
Vote Yes. 
 
Thanks.  Mike Rewey 
 
 
           
Michael W. Rewey 
5522 Comanche Way 
Madison, WI 53704-1026 
  home: 608.249.6673 
  cell: 608.698.6673 
hiwayman@chorus.net 
 


